
RAILROAD MUSEUM AT ARDENWOOD

The Railroad Museum at Ardenwood is 
not operating trains for park guests while 
we wait for some bald eagles with a nest 
over our track to finish nesting. 
We will start operating trains as soon as 
possible on our normal operating schedule 
during park hours on Thursdays, Fridays, and 
Sundays until the 3rd weekend 
of November. 

See you in Soon!
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